‘ ' Mareh 27, 1952

Mr, Janes Heaton
Bluemont -
Virginia

Dear lMr, Héaton:

_ Your article in the Bluc Ridge Herald,irvitten by
you as guest editor,was one of the best statements that
has been made in connection with our efforts to build a
consolldated high school in Loudoun Countys

I appreciate your kind expression in refersnce to
myself and also those complimentary to Mr., Douglass I,
Myerse Apart from these two gtatements,I feel that your
language was very forceful and the 1llustration that you
used was very appropriate to a farming population such .
as we have in Loudoun County. : i,

I wish you could.write some more for us.

Very sincerely yours,

O, L. Emerick
Division Superintendent
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